Dear Parents/Carers

Yours faithfully

Hoopstarz After School Club

Hoopstarz is Hula hooping to music, with tricks and games using a hula hoop.

This high energy, fun packed 1-hour session is for children in Years 1 and 2 and will start on Wednesday, 6th November 2013 for 6 weeks, from 3.15pm to 4.15pm.

Children are required to wear a PE kit and must bring a bottle of water.

If your child is interested in attending these sessions, please return the attached slip.

There are a maximum of 20 places available and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. You will be notified if your child has a place.

Forms must be returned by Friday 18th October by 9am.

Mrs R Turner	
Deputy Head	
If your child wishes to attend Hoopstarz starting 6 th November 2013, then please fill in thi return it to the School Office.	s slip and

Name of Child:	Class:	
I agree to ensure my child has their PE kit and a bottle of plain water.		
Medical conditions:	Emergency contact number:	
Signed Parent/Carer		